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BCLP Partner Andrey Spektor authored an article published Aug. 22 in the New York Law Journal on

Second Circuit’s recent opinion touching on the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act (FCPA).  After

discussing the FCPA’s unique features and the case’s strange history, Andrey offered factors

companies can extract from the opinion to minimize FCPA exposure. “While the Second Circuit’s

2018 opinion is useful mainly to attorneys representing foreign individuals and entities, the 2022

decision should be studied carefully by U.S. companies with foreign subsidiaries,” wrote Andrey, a

former federal prosecutor. “Given the sparsity of FCPA case law, the recent opinion offers valuable

leverage when negotiating a resolution with the government.”
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https://www.law.com/newyorklawjournal/2022/08/22/designing-corporate-structure-to-mitigate-fcpa-risk-in-light-of-the-second-circuits-recent-opinion/
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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